
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 2, 2025 

Contact: Kingsli Kraft 
Marketing Specialist 

989-354-1573 
kingsli.kraft@aaacu.com 

Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates $1000 to Tawas Wellness Warriors Program 

Tawas, MI—Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently donated $1000 to the Tawas 
Wellness Warriors (TWW) Program. The TWW’s mission is to provide accessible and affordable 
wellness opportunities to Iosco County through a multifaceted wellness service plan. Founded 
in 2020, they aim to provide a wellness program that fosters connection, supports individual 
health and longevity, and strengthens the local community. 
 
AAACU is proud to support local organizations like the Tawas Wellness Warriors who are 
dedicated to improving their community’s health and well-being through connection. 
 
AAACU’s donation to support the Tawas Wellness Warriors is made possible by our Community 
Reinvestment Fund. These funds are comprised of dollars donated back into our communities 
thanks to credit union members who choose to receive their monthly statements electronically. 
The credit union pledged to donate $9.00 annually for each enrolled account, and in 2025, 
AAACU will donate up to $297,600.00 back into the communities they serve. 
 
AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of April 30, 2025, AAACU provides service to 48,090 members with total 
assets equal to $886,834,278. 
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